
 K
in

g
s

g
a

te
 P

ri
m

a
ry

 S
c

h
o

o
l 

N
e

w
s

le
tt

e
r 

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
 F

ri
d

a
y
 1

9
 A

p
ri

l 
2

0
2

4
  
  
  

  
  
  

  
  

  
  
  

  
  
  

  
  
  

  
  

  
  
  

  
  
  

  
  
  

  
  

  
  
  

  
  
  

  
  
  

  
  

  
  
  

  
   

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  
  

  
 

Dear parents and carers, 
I hope all our staff and families who celebrated Eid had a lovely day with friends and family. We 
have an Eid celebration coming up in school and we would love to invite all our parents and 
carers. This includes those who are celebrate Eid and those who do not. 
The event will be in EYFS KS1 9am to 10am on 7 May.   
You are invited to bring a dish from home, or just come along to join in. 
Warm wishes 
Meg, Headteacher  

Players of the Year 
Congratulations to Adam and Yasmin. 
They were selected by the  sports  
coaches to receive the School Football 
Team Player of the Year award. 
Coach Martin said that they are  
outstanding role models and their  
attitudes  are always of the highest  
standard, during matches, during lessons, 
at break times and simply when walking 
around school. Well done! 

Parent Gym  
Parent Gym is a course of six workshops: each session lasts two hours and is packed with  
practical tips and techniques to make family life easier and help your children thrive. 
Contact our Family  Worker, Homa Atib to sign up. 
Where Kingsgate Primary School EYFS/KS1 When Wednesdays between 9-11am  
Dates Taster (45 mins) – 22nd May 2024 Half-term: no session – 29th May 2024 
Week 1: Chat – 5th June  Week 2: Love – 12th June  Week 3: Behave – 19th June  
Week 4: Care – 26th June  Week 5: Discover – 3rd July  Week 6: Together – 10th July 

Well done to the KS2 Choir who performed at the Camden Primary Choir Festival! Thank you 
to Artur, our music teacher, for preparing them so well and thank you to the parents and  
carers who came along to support the children. It was a wonderful evening! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Y4 classes visited  the Thames river-

side and did an ‘Investigating the 

Thames’ workshop. Children com-

pleted fieldwork on the foreshore, 

tested water quality & recorded geo-

graphical features. They also collect-

ed and sorted historical artefacts.  

Dates for your diary ….. 
6 May School closed—Bank holiday 
9 May class photos 
13 May SATs week for Y6 
17 May –30 June Camden Street Tag   
27 May—31 May Half Term 
17 June Y6 Bikeability 
TBC June Sports Day in Grange Park—Parents and carers are welcome 
1 July Y6 Aspiration week  
18 July Year 6 Leavers’ assembly 
22 July Year 6 Leavers’ celebration 
24 July Last day of term 
End of summer term Wednesday 24th July—KS2 finish at 1pm and EYFS & KS1 at 1.30 

finish at 1.30pm. First day of autumn term Wednesday 4th September. 

Emotion Coaching Workshop— scan the QR code to sign up 
Information for parents and carers  
What?  
A two-part, in-person workshop for parents and  
carers of primary-age children (4-11 years)  
When?  
Tuesday 23rd and 30th April 2024 12:20-14:30  
Where?  
The Tavistock and Portman NHS Foundation Trust,  
120 Belsize Lane, London, NW3 5BA  

A big congratulations to the KS2  
Eco-Committee, who participated in 
the Green Dragon's Den  
competition. They  presented 
the idea of  setting up 
a school wormery for lunchtime food 
waste. Their pitch was successful and 
the school has been awarded £300 
to start the project  in summer 


